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Tuesday 24th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Sports Day 2022 

We are really excited to be able to invite you to come and support your child/children on Sports Day 

this year. The Discovery School Sports Days will be held as follows: 

EYFS – Tuesday 28th June 2022 (approx. 9:30am-10:30am) 

Years 1, 2 and 3 – Wednesday 29th June 2022 (approx. 9:30am-11:30am) 

Years 4, 5 and 6 – Tuesday 5th July 2022 (approx. 9:30am-11:30am) 

 

If the weather is unsuitable for Sports Day to take place on these dates, the reserve Sports Days will 

be as follows: 

EYFS: Thursday 30th June 2022 (approx. 9:30am-10:30am) 

Years 1, 2 and 3 – Friday 1st July 2022 (approx. 9:30am-11:30am) 

Years 4, 5 and 6 – Wednesday 6th July 2022 (approx. 9:30am-11:30am) 

 

We will try to notify you of any cancellation 24 hours before the scheduled date, however, the 

changeable nature of the British weather means this may not be possible.  Notification of 

postponement may be at short notice and on the morning of the event.  You will be notified via 

School Comms if Sports Day is going to be postponed and held on the reserve date instead.  

 

On the day, you will need to enter via the KS2 gate and make your way to the school field. The gate 

will be opened at 9:15am and will be closed at 9:25am. Please make sure that you arrive promptly. 

If you arrive after 9:25am, you will need to go through the school office. 

 

Please make sure that your child/children are fully equipped with everything they need for Sports Day 

(e.g. hat, water bottle, sun cream that has been applied before they come to school) as there will not 

be an opportunity for you to provide your child/children with anything once the event has started. 

This is to ensure that event runs smoothly. Your child/children will need to wear a t-shirt of their house 

colour. If you are unsure what house your child is in or what colour t-shirt they need, please speak to 

their class teacher.  

In order to ensure the safety of all children throughout the day, we kindly ask that you remain in the 

designated spectators’ areas during the event and on the school field at the end of the event to enable 

the children to be taken back to their classrooms before you depart. Please can we ask you not to 

approach your child/children at any point during Sports Day, as this may unsettle the children.  
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Please can we also remind you that because of GDPR regulations, any photographs/videos taken 

must not be published on any social media platform. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you all into school for our Sports Days.  

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs L. Moore and Miss G. Harris 

P.E. Subject Leaders 


